
From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD
To: "Larry Garrison"; Robert Huizenga
Cc: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD; Terri Stathem
Subject: RE: [External] C-147 Short Form.
Date: Tuesday, June 5, 2018 10:53:00 AM
Attachments: approved_1RF30_Cimarex_VacaDrawSWD_5June2018.pdf

Dear Mr. Huizenga:
 
NMOCD approval is given for the proposed Cimarex Vaca Draw SWD Recycling Facility. Please be
advised that this email message serves as documentation for approval. A hard copy will not be sent.
Please see the attachment for your records. The signed C-147 application (short form) has the
permit number issued for the Vaca Draw SWD Recycling Facility.
 
The Recycling Facility is issued an identifier 1RF-30. Monthly usage reports on the form C-148 are
expected electronically to NMOCD- Santa Fe and appropriate district office. NMOCD also may ask for
periodic updates on facility conditions and inspection logs. For future communications, please
remember to include the identifier 1RF-30 for tracking and record-keeping purposes.
 
Please be advised that NMOCD must be informed when the recycling facility is anticipated for
relocation. Another 1RF identifier will be issued.
 
Thanks,
 
Olivia Yu
Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District I
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113
 
OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment.  In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.
 
 
 

From: Larry Garrison <LGarrison@cimarex.com> 
Sent: Friday, June 1, 2018 2:03 PM
To: Robert Huizenga <RHuizenga@cimarex.com>; Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>; Terri Stathem
<TStathem@cimarex.com>
Subject: RE: [External] C-147 Short Form.
 
All, attached is the form we sent in.
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From: Robert Huizenga 
Sent: Friday, June 01, 2018 2:34 PM
To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>
Cc: Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us>; Terri Stathem
<TStathem@cimarex.com>; Larry Garrison <LGarrison@cimarex.com>
Subject: Re: [External] C-147 Short Form.
 
Olivia,
 
We mailed in a copy of the form.  It must be with Brad per the email below.  Will follow up with a
scanned copy.
 
Robert

Sent from my iPad

On Apr 26, 2018, at 10:36 AM, Billings, Bradford, EMNRD <Bradford.Billings@state.nm.us> wrote:

 
Hi Robert,
 
Have received in the mail a filled in form C-147 (Short) indicating Cimarex intent to
complete a “Facility” only, relative to Rule 34, on Federal surface.
 
So, to be clear, this request is just for a facility?  There will be no “containments”
associated?  Your storage tanks for water will be correctly bermed above ground steel
tanks?
The surface land owner has been notified?  That use, construction, safe practice
mandates from Rule 34 are all met?  That ability to calculate and submit in and out
volumes of said produced water on C-148 will be accommodated?
 
If yes to all above, likely no issues, but…
 
OCD requests that the form be submitted to District office and myself in PDF format. 
Thank you for your assistance on this request.  If there are any questions, please
contact the OCD.
 
Thank you,
 
Brad Billings
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